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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                                Friday 20th September, 2024 

 

Our Eco Team proudly presented our new Eco Flag in assembly on Monday. We looked at all the 

different areas of the Eco Schools award and 

also shared a very exciting letter from Sir 

David Attenborough who gave us some top 

tips about ideas for future Eco Schools 

projects. 

 

If you look closely behind the children, you can see our 

new, enormous 98 inch screen television in this picture - 

funded by the PTFA - it has proved very popular in 

assemblies! You can also spot our new picture frames, 

which contain pictures of the children who are chosen 

each week for a Headteacher’s award or as a kind friend 

to others (this is our half termly school value). 

 

The Wildery-‘Nature’s Larder’ 

has been blooming this week! 

Our local birds and insects have 

been treated to all sorts of 

delicious delicacies. This year 

our apples will not be quite 

large enough for making pies 

and chutneys- but you can probably spot a greedy 

spider who has found the perfect spot to find tasty 

insects in these photographs! The garden outside 

nursery has been filled with butterflies, attracted 

to our many new buddleia plants.  

 

Well done to the children who took part in the Tag Rugby competition at Bishop Heber on Thursday 

night. Mrs Gibson and Miss Foreman, who accompanied them, said they gave it their all and achieved a 

very well deserved second place.  
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On Friday 27th, author Hannah Gold 

will be visiting our Keystage 2 

children (Years 3-6) to talk abour 

her new book ‘Turtle Moon’. Parents 

should already have received a 

letter to give further details and 

signed copies of her book can be 

preordered on Parent Pay. 

 

Storytelling Chair 

The Parish Council have very kindly loaned their story 

telling chair to the school until next summer- it really is a 

thing of great beauty. Watch this space for pictures of 

classes listening to stories in our Wildery area… 

 

 

Can you help? We have 12 days to hit the target! 

Over the past month, we have been crowdfunding through SpaceHive to make a collaborative 

historical film about our village. This will be made with the children and the local community 

next year and shown on a giant screen at an outdoor event at school.  

 

Some of our school families 

and local businesses have 

already kindly made a 

contribution and this week, 

the local authority – CWAC- 

contributed £2,800 

towards the film. However,  

we have to raise another 

£3,000 before 1st October 

if we want to keep the CWAC contribution! If you would like to help make this film happen 

for our children and the village, or know a business who can help, please click the link below 

to find out more. This will be a very special celebration of our village heritage and will 

feature all of our children and many of the members of the village too! Next year, is our 55th 

birthday- so there couldn’t be a more perfect moment to hold a historical film premiere. 

 

Our Village, Our Future (spacehive.com) 

The creation of a collaborative historical film about Tattenhall, that captures the wealth of 

community historical knowledge and inspires the children to protect their local heritage and 

biodiversity.                                               Have a super weekend, Mrs Bolton                                                                                                     

https://www.spacehive.com/tpps-ourvillageourfuture

